RESPONSE

QUESTION NO. 33

Reference the Third Supplemental Testimony in Support of Integrated Stipulation and Agreement of Mark D. Roberson, page 19.  Could CPL purchase replacement power from units with heat rates less than 10,000?

RESPONSE NO. 33

Yes, it is possible that CPL could purchase from units with heat rates less than 10,000.  Any replacement power required by CPL in months other than May through September will be purchased at market prices.  Power purchased in the market is generally not unit-specific.  Replacement power purchased in the market could be sourced from numerous units with various heat rates, some of which could be under 10,000. 
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